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Dear Friends,

Happy Hanukkah! To all who join me in celebrating, may we continue to find light and

appreciate the miracles around us. 

With confirmed cases of the omicron variant in New York, we must remain vigilant in the

fight against the COVID-19 pandemic. Continue to wear a mask, wash your hands and please

get vaccinated to protect yourself and your loved ones. If you’ve been waiting for the return

of winter sports, be sure to look out for the New York State ‘Ski For Free’ Vaccine Incentive. 

Over the next couple of weeks, I will be holding Hot Chocolate in the Parks events across the

district to celebrate the holiday season. The first one will be held in Yonkers at Tibbetts

Brook Park on Monday, Dec. 6 at 4 p.m. We will have treats from Delite Bakery. I hope to see

you there! 

The deadlines for FEMA disaster assistance and the Small Business Administration’s

Physical Disaster Loan applications have been extended to Jan. 4, 2022. If you plan on filing

for either FEMA or SBA assistance, I encourage you to do so as soon as possible.

As always, if there is anything my office can do to assist you, please email me at 

smayer@nysenate.gov or call (914) 934-5250.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/shelley-b-mayer
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tY98n77sssi5W3gYqnwitK_UsyI4g349vMTpWihIoc8h1hNv6hLDmvsXRSGz7GcQg9Y9VctAqsIriEpdO2I6d65Y0IfHsFB1CdQ18yR3uqBUlL9-vvCaM2rW6N2OC95AKkS40yIWqnS9bOTTBGNIzMxQoX-aXjzIotbqD901VM76Zvgwxjg6ikzZlNFw94q4-sWuf2upss8INtRyqtjAcpLdudwTRt-rmOta_6FaaOr60y88cJf-0dtrM8uoGvCAFAqlwLruIsM=&c=ykqHrFbM1TcH833bQXzjreT_2oETb5bAsmNJZfLcbfaBljI7zANxBQ==&ch=zQYE--d-AfBMKy6KbVjGekq-t_mSuK-Hykni4oP84nb2jPwfi_RLtA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tY98n77sssi5W3gYqnwitK_UsyI4g349vMTpWihIoc8h1hNv6hLDmvsXRSGz7GcQQfELL85wiJ4Khr15ySoPgzaNamr4au48-LK3c0D158EpNWv_85kN6iJ9i_hAx-I4BZK4nT5tYAaS-3F5syGJBzG4wwFhFL3qN4U8WheUrR1-z0DConp37S8OdiZgHTupHgjRD0BirDRK2zrlHFHd5HYhhX6Z5fuLr2dj_XxMFUc=&c=ykqHrFbM1TcH833bQXzjreT_2oETb5bAsmNJZfLcbfaBljI7zANxBQ==&ch=zQYE--d-AfBMKy6KbVjGekq-t_mSuK-Hykni4oP84nb2jPwfi_RLtA==
mailto:smayer@nysenate.gov


Warm regards,

Shelley Mayer 

State Senator, 37th District

Read the full release here.

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Community-Update--Happy-Hanukkah---Upcoming-Events.html?soid=1108502293541&aid=fc5muev9lNs

